

FELLOWSHIP TRACT LEAGUE

www.fellowshiptractleague.org | PO Box 164 | Lebanon, OH 45036 | 513.494.1075 | mail@fellowshiptractleague.org

A MINISTRY OF FELLOWSHIP BAPTIST CHURCH

December 9, 2024

Մարդերիակիկնիկիկիկիկիկուիլովիկիկիկիկիսիիու

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 7301 W 74TH ST BRIDGEVIEW IL 60455-1103 Client ID# NT322 Thank you for your gifts received

Dear Friend of Fellowship Tract League,

"Behold, a virgin shall be with child, and shall bring forth a son, and they shall call his name Emmanuel, which being interpreted is, God with us." Matthew 1:23

What a wonderful time it is when we stop to celebrate the birth of our Saviour. Even though this may not have been the time of year, this season is a great reminder of the miraculous birth of Jesus Christ. This verse is a fulfillment of Old Testament prophecy with the virgin birth found in Isaiah 7:14. With the ending of the verse, we can know that God is still with us through the miracle of His Son's birth, death and resurrection. What a privilege to see millions of Gospel tracts printed and shipped that can allow so many to share in this knowledge and have a personal relationship with Christ. We are grateful for the donations, prayers, distribution, hauling and many ways each of you have helped the Fellowship Tract League. From all of our staff, we wish each and everyone a very Merry Christmas and a happy new year!

Thank you for partnering with us,

Jon Brown, Director

Fellowship Tract League

***IMPORTANT NOTICE: To insure the deductibility of your contributions, please do not file your yearly income tax return until you have received a written acknowledgement of your contributions from Fellowship Tract League. You may lose a deduction for some contributions if you file your tax return before receiving a written acknowledgement of your contributions from FTL.